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February 15th,1943. 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
R.F.D. # 2 

Walnutport 
Pennsylvania. 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

We wish to thank you very much for your very complete 

report on your reception of our station K.G.F.J.YOUr report 

Checks completely with our station Log, therefore we take pleasure 

in verifying your reception of K.G.F.J. on February 2nd,1943, 

from 1.21 A.M. to 1.56 A.M. P.W.T. 

Your very complete and interesting report will no doubt 
be 

of considerable interest to our Engineers. The writer joins them 

in thanking you for your cooperation and wishing you the very 
best 

of luck. 

Sincerely yours, 

Radio Station K.G.F.J. 
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H. Duke Hancock. Mgr. 
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